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From: David Pittock
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Dame Jean’s Memory Worth Honouring
Date: Saturday, 7 April 2018 1:37:44 PM

I was delighted to read that it is proposed that  the federal electorate in which I have lived for many years will
be renamed Macnamara. Dame Jean was my poliomyelitis doctor from 1949 and I owe her a tremendous
gratitude for the care which allowed me to escape from the disease and live an interesting and rewarding life.
David Pittock
Sent from my iPad


